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Comments: Dear USFS administrators of the Payette National Forest,

 

The proposed Stibnite Gold Project has no place on our public lands. As a concerned member of the outdoor

community and steward of the environment I implore you to choose the only appropriate course of action

proposed in the DEIS, Alternative 5 - no action.

 

Recreation in our public, outdoor spaces what will sustain the economy of central Idaho in the long term. The

foreign interests of a mining company destroying our national heritage is short sighted and damaging. We, as

taxpayers, will likely be left to burden the bill of the cleanup of the project after Midas declares bankruptcy once

they have all the gold they want.

 

The headwaters of the Salmon River where chinook, steelhead and bull trout spawn are no place for mineral

exploration and extraction, especially not in the headwaters of a Wild and Scenic river that thousands enjoy for

the whitewater and angling opportunities.

Sincerely, Cami


